
 

 

Coastal Medical Pediatric Vaccination Policy 

  

Coastal Medical is committed to providing the very best compassionate, evidence-based care to 
all our patients. We are confident that timely, complete vaccination is an essential part of that 
care. Vaccinations protect your children, other children in our office, and everyone in the 
community from potentially life-threatening illness. We consider it our duty to provide these 
protections. There are some children in our practice that are too young to be vaccinated or have 
illnesses that preclude them from vaccination. Their safety depends on the rest of us. 
 
We firmly believe that all children and young adults should receive all the recommended 
vaccines according to the schedule published by the Center for Disease Control and Prevention 
and the American Academy of Pediatrics.    
 
Therefore, we will not accept any patient who intends to forgo any of these vaccines 
recommended by the CDC. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the practice manager at your child’s Coastal pediatric 
office. 
 
Thank you for trusting us with your family’s healthcare. 
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